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Ref.No. STC/Eminence School/2025 Date:- 28/06/2025                                                                                                      

 

To, 

The City Engineer 

Pune Municipal Corporation, 

Pune – 411 001. 

 

Subject: Confirmation for Building Safety Compliance – Eminence International School, Bakori, Tal. 
Haveli, Dist. Pune 

Respected Sir, 

This is to confirm that the building of Eminence International School, located at Bakori, Taluka Haveli, 
District Pune, has been constructed and conforms to the safety standards and guidelines laid down by 
the National Building Code & relevant IS codes. 

As the appointed Structural Consultant, I had checked safety aspects of the building, particularly Block 
01 (G+2 floors). The construction has been completed using standard engineering practices and 
materials, ensuring safety and stability suitable for school use. 

I kindly request you to consider this as a formal confirmation from my end and proceed with the 
issuance of the Building Safety Certificate for the said premises. Inspection has been conducted on 
26.06.2025 in the presence of Mrs. Nanda Holey, has already verified the compliance on-site. 

 

Regards 

  
 
For SaiTech Consultants 
Ravi Mundhe 
Member of Institute of Engineer 


